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Subject: New Housing In Cartmel 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 
 
To whom it may concern; 
 
In relation to an e-mail received recently re land allocation I would 
like to comment on point 3 of this e- 
mail that the planned proposal to build on the site off Haggs Lane is not 
in keeping with the rest of  
Cartmel Village. For this reason it would be more acceptable to build 
smaller developments on more sites.  
I believe that building 67 houses behind the Quaker Meeting House will 
cause many problems. The issue  
of access is a dangerous one and there are already many ''near misses'' 
on Haggs Lane which will  
certainly increase and the increased volume of traffic may cause actual 
accidents.  
 
As a resident of Haggs Lane I would also like to comment that there is a 
major issue with flooding in this area and  
our garden which is situated near the proposed site is frequently 
flooded. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mrs V. Whitfield 
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